
 

 

 

 

 

 

7/30/2024  

 

 

Molly Conley 

Director – Warren County SWCD 

Warren County   

320 E. Silver Street, Suite 300 

 

 

 

Re: WAR-350-0873 (PID 112975) 

  Letter of Compliance  

 

 

Dear Molly Conley:  

 

Enclosed please find the floodplain analysis for Ohio Department of Transportation project 

WAR-350-0873 PID 112975. The subject roadway project encroaches upon a Special Flood 

Hazard Area Zone AE within your community at the location identified in the attached report. 

The hydraulic calculations and No-Rise Certification form, provide the necessary 

documentation of compliance to all federal, state, and local floodplain standards as required.  

 

Please provide your community’s flood zone regulations if they differ from FEMA 

requirements and forward any questions you may have about the project. We will move forward 

with this project if no concerns are brought to our attention. 

 

If you need additional information please contact Garret Freeman at 513-933-6657 or by email 

at garret.freeman@dot.ohio.gov. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Garret Freeman, P.E.  
Project Bridge Engineer 

 

 

 

 


